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Hello Chairman Craven & House Judiciary Members, 
I am a resident of Richmond, RI and I am writing to give testimony in opposition to bills HB 5436, HB 5443, HB 5130 and 
HB 5069. I may/may not be able to attend tomorrows hearing (as is the case with many many of my RI sisters and 
brothers), but I will be giving my utmost attention to the results of the hearing. So count me there!) 
I firmly believe the bills should fail, as they individually and/or collectively  are unconstitional,  violate the prohibition of 
RI maintaining a firearm registry,  are 
 vague and invalid in the arms they profess to include, are egregiously overreaching 
and absolutely not in the best interest and will not increase the safety of Rhode Island residents.  
I believe the bills should fail. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  
 
Julie Lizzio 
2 North Rd Ext 
Richmond, RI 02875 


